












 Lenten Season at SVdP Church 
Stations of the Cross will be at 3:00pm on 

Fridays dur ing Lent beginning on March 
3rd. This is a wonder ful way to take the 
journey with Jesus during this Lenten season. 
Please try and attend as often as you can. 

Please See The Rest of Our Bulletin   
Articles for this column should be 

submitted to Veronica no later than Wednesday 
of the week before it is to be published. This 
deadline will vary for holidays. 

Table Set Up In The Vestibule 
If you are a Ministry of St. Joseph and need to set 

up a table in the vestibule for any purpose, please 
contact the office at 916-685-3681. 

40 Days for Life Campaign 
St. Vincent de Paul Church will be 

praying at the following abortion clinic: 
Public sidewalk in front of Women’s 
Health Specialists Abortion Business, 
1442 Ethan Way Sacramento, Ca. Every 
Wednesday, thru April 9th from 11am to 
1pm. Please come and pray for  the end of 
abortion.  

Contact Lynn King at 916-687-6442 or 
lynnhking@frontiernet.net. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
(RCIA) 

ARE YOU SOMEONE OR DO YOU 
KNOW SOMEONE WHO… Has expressed 
interest in becoming Catholic? Was baptized 
Catholic as a child but has not received the 
Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist? 

We offer an opportunity to come together in a 
small group to learn more about our faith. Weekly 
sessions focus on the teachings of Jesus and the 
Church and prepare individuals to receive the 
Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist 
during the Easter season in 2018. 

You are welcome to participate in the process 
with your questions, your insights, and your faith 
story in a warm and welcoming environment. For 
information, please call Ida Miranda 916-226-3507 
or email rcia@stjoseph-elkgrove.net. 

Immaculate Heart Radio 
Needs Your Help! 

March 6th—10th 

Volunteering a few hours of your time to assist us 
in answering phone calls during our Pledge Drive 
would be a blessing. Meet the announcer staff, enjoy 
food, fun and fellowship and even win some great 
books, movies and CD’s. Contact Nicole at 
volunteers@ihradio.org or  at 888-887-7120. 

Vocations Cross 
Thank you to Mary Anne Corsaut for taking 

the Cross in February and prayers for Sue Sipe 
who will take the Cross in March. Thank you! 
There is a 2017 sign-up sheet in Anderson Hall  
please sign up to take the cross into your home 
for one month. Call Bob or Margie Coffman 
354-1744 with questions. 

K of C Scholarship 
The Knights of Columbus Council 7241, is 

making available two (2) $700 scholarships for 
graduating seniors for academic year 2016-2017. 
Candidates must be active members of St. Joseph's 
Parish or the Mission Church of St. Vincent de Paul 
in Rancho Murieta , and completed the necessary 
items on the application. Scholarship Applications 
may be obtained from the church vestibule or your 
local high school counselor's office. The deadline 
for receipt of the application is 4:30pm on March 
31, 2017. Please see application for further 
instructions.  

Any questions regarding the scholarship may be 
directed to Nick Garcia via email at 
nicholasngarcia@gmail.com. 

St. Christopher’s Lenten Grief Support 
Supporting Parishioner and Neighbor through: 

reflection, faith sharing and prayer. 
St. Christopher’s Church  

950 S. Lincoln Way, Galt Ca. 95632, Room #4 
(facing main street).  

Every Tuesday March 7th, 14th, 21st, 28th and 
April 4th & 11th 
9:30am—11:30am 

Please contact or leave a message: Maria Patten 
at 209-745-6461. 




